
Hartland Consolidated Schools 

Building & Site Committee Meeting minutes 

February 16, 2022 

Central Office Conference Room 
7:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Thom Dumond, Kristin Coleman, Chuck Hughes, Rachel Bois, Matt Marino 
  
2020 Bond Bid Package 5B 

Matt Marino walked through the new bid package for athletic field improvements and the sinking fund 

project dealing with water issues at Round elementary (replace domestic water piping). 

Matt, Chuck and Rachel shared they met with Barton Malow on 2/15/22 to review bids.  

 

The high school athletic bid came in at $2.8 million, which is way over budget. We plan to take this 

project off the table and rebid it in September to hopefully get better pricing. We are trying to be fiscally 

responsible to our community. 

 
Custodians 
In an effort to attract better workers and results, we moved to a 3rd party employer. We are offering 
benefits and year-long employment to these individuals. We started with Lakes and Farms as the test 
buildings and things have been going well. Matt noted we are fully staffed at these buildings. 
 
Chuck shared that he has asked Matt and Rachel to begin purchasing equipment for the other buildings. 
Matt will be staffing 2 more buildings: the HESSC and Creekside. By June 30th we plan to pick up all 
buildings except the High school and Middle school, which we will bid for services.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:09 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Renee Braden 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The above represents the recording secretary’s understanding of the information presented and 
decisions accepted during the above dated meeting.  All additions, corrections and clarifications are to 
be submitted to the Board President within (5) days of receipt.  


